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The Embassy of the Republic of Moldova presents its compliments to the Ministry of
Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Estonia and has the honour to forward herewith the
letter dated 5 April 2024 from ILE. Mr Dorin Recean, Prime Minister of the Republic
of Moldova, addressed to H.E. Ms Kaja Kallas, Prime Minister of the Republic of
Estonia, and the letter dated 5 April 2024 from Mr Dumitru Alaiba, Deputy Prime
Minister, Minister of Economic Development and Digitalisation, addressed to Mr. Tiit
Riisalo, Minister of Economic Affairs and Information Technology of the Republic of
Estonia.

The Embassy would highly appreciate the assistance of the esteemed Ministry in
forwarding these letters to their High Addressees.

The Embassy of the Republic of Moldova avails itself of this opportunity to renew to
the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Estonia the assurance of its highest
consideration.
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